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The Ohio Department of Natural Resources, Division of Oil and Gas Resources Management
will hold a public hearing to accept testimony on proposed changes to Ohio Administrative
Code sections 1501:9-1-01, 1501:9-1-04, 1501:9-1-05, 1501:9-3-07.1, 1501:9-3-10, 1501:9-
5-08, 1501:7-13, 1501:9-9-07.

There will be a public hearing at the Ohio Department of Natural Resources, Building F,
First Floor Hearing Room, at 2045 Morse Road in Columbus, Ohio 43229 on August 21,
2019 starting at 10:00 a.m. At the hearing, any person affected by the proposed rule may
present their comments orally or in writing. All written comments received before the
hearing or those received until 5:00 p.m. August 30, 2019 will be accepted into the record.

Written comments may be submitted to DOGRM.Rules@dnr.state.oh.us.

For more information about the proposed rules, or to view the rule language, visit the

Opportunities for Involvement page on our website. To sign up for future notifications

about rule progress and opportunities for input, please click here.

Those with questions may contact Mark Bruce at (614) 265-6920 or

mark.bruce@dnr.state.oh.us.
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